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“We take volunteering seriously 
and create opportunities for 
people who want to give of their 
time. We would be at a loss 
without them. Volunteering keeps 
people active and well. It gives 
them a sense of purpose to go 
home feeling rewarded in the role 
they have played in helping 
others”.   
 
Chair of the SHSCT Eileen Mullan  

We are delighted to have our 

Investing in Volunteers Standard 

renewed following our recent          

re-assessment. First awarded back 

in 2020, this coveted award is the 

UK quality standard for good 

practice in volunteer management 

and its renewal recognises the 

Trust’s longstanding and positive 

promotion of volunteering and 

support to volunteers.   

Trust volunteers were at the heart of the 
assessment for the Award.  In their interviews 
with the Assessors they stated that: 
 “I get satisfaction, I’m totally overwhelmed at 
times with what I get back from  volunteering 
– it’s immense”. 

“I wouldn’t miss it, I love volunteering. I have 
no doubt that they appreciate me, I wouldn’t 
stop doing it for the world”. Volunteer 

Volunteering Celebration Special  



 
Volunteer Celebration Event 

Join us on  
Thursday 6th June 2024  

From 6.45 to 8.45pm 
In the Navan Room, St. Lukes 

Hospital Site, Armagh   

We are celebrating the time 

you give to volunteer with us. 

We wish to use this event to 

give something back to you.  In 

the evening you will be able to 

sample some activities, access 

information & supports, hear 

our Trust Choir sing,  and 

enjoy lovely food from Perfect 

Blends. Registration from 6.45 

with a 7.00p.m. start time.  

Please come and join us this 

Volunteers Week to celebrate 

all that you have supported  

within your volunteering role 

and the achievement of our 

Investing In Volunteers Award 

here in the Southern Trust.  It 

will be a great opportunity to 

get to know other volunteers 

and to have some fun together. 

Please register your 

attendance. 


